
 

 

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILKAMEEN 
 

INFORMATION RELEASE 
 

December 14, 2020 
 

Holiday curbside collection 
 

 

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) residents with Friday garbage collection will see a change 
in service over the upcoming holiday season. Collection is shifting one day later to Saturday. Residents with 
Friday collection in rural RDOS as well as Village of Keremeos, City of Penticton, District of Summerland and 
Town of Oliver will receive garbage and recycling collection on Saturday, December 26, 2020 and Saturday, 
January 2, 2021. No other collection dates over the holidays are affected.  
 
Please check with your local curbside calendar for more details. Some communities have added an extra 
recycling collection week during the holidays. 
 
If a missed collection occurs, please contact Waste Connections of Canada at 250-490-3888, 250-498-4888 or 
toll free at 1-866-998-4888.  
 
For further information on RDOS curbside collection, please contact the Regional District Solid Waste group 
at 250-490-4129 or visit www.rdos.bc.ca. 
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Karla Kozakevich, Chair 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
 
 
Contacts: 
 
Cameron Baughen 
RDOS Solid Waste Management Coordinator 
250-490-4129 
 
Erick Thompson Andrea Rendall 
RDOS Communications     RDOS Communications 
250-490-4211  250-490-4147  
 

https://www.rdos.bc.ca/public-works/solid-waste/what-we-do-5/
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